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February 3, 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
GREAT NEWS! St. Lucy Catholic Elementary School is welcoming back the 

Scholastic Book Fair at the school, the week of February 11-18th. Purchasing 
books from your school’s book fair helps raise much needed funds to purchase 
new books and materials for the library and classrooms. 

 
Students will visit the sale on Tuesday and Wednesday.  Students will be given the 

opportunity to make Wish Lists on those days so families can review purchases 

before they are made. A flyer with prices of select items will be sent home soon.  

There are NO REFUNDS or EXCHANGES for items purchased at the book 

fair.  Please review how much your child is able to spend at the fair if you are 

sending them to school with money. 

 

Students may purchase from the fair with Apple Pay, Debit/Credit and cash 

during the day on THURSDAY FEBRUARY 13th and the fair will be open 

during the Parent-Teacher Interview evening for all families attending from 

3:30-5:30 and 6:00-7:00. 
 
Sincerely, 
L. Cunic 
Teacher-Librarian/ELL Teacher 

If you’d like to stay up to date with our school library and all the great books we have,  
please follow Mrs. Cunic on Instagram at 

 
@lorislittlelibrary 

 

 


